From: Nazy A [N

Sent: 24 May 2023 14:10

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Benjamin House and Searle House...2022/5392/P
Ref:2022/5392/P

Hi

| have concern that this construction will diminish the light enjoyed by me living at flat 47 Avenue close Avenue
Road London NW8 6DA and will interfere with other amenities.

| object with this planning strongly and hope you will withdraw this plan altogether.
Many thanks.

N.Abbassi

Sent from Outlook for Android




